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Hello from Ruth Haynie in beautiful South Dakota.


March 2022


I am so grateful for the young ladies who help with Bible club.  Suzanna and 
Emily Parker from Harrison, Nebraska, Hannah Haertel from Hot Springs, 
and Elizabeth from Broken Bow, Nebaska.  They help teach some lessons.  
They help with crafts, hearing verses, finding where 
our missionaries are on the map/globe, and they 
take turns leading game time.  They also lead the 
flag salutes and the song times.  They are cheerful 
and work well with the children.


I also appreciate all the mothers who bring 
snacks, get the kids here, and help their 
children learn their Bible verses.


This picture on the left is Emily with Abby & Naomi Haertel.


The one on the right is Hannah with Sammy 
Felizardo.  Behind her is Suzanna with Abby.


This third picture is me (Ruth) doing the missionary 
lesson of The Girl in the Goathouse, a girl persecuted 
in Nigeria.  Notice how well these children are 
listening.


Moses lesson with children 
answering questions and helping tape words on the board.  This is our last Moses 

lesson.  Next week we learn about heaven and what is there and what is not there and 
how to get there.  Then we finish this semester with lessons on the death, burial, and 

resurrection of Jesus.


Thank you for all your prayers and to those of you who give to help us with supplies!  
You are all such a blessing and have a hand in the spiritual growth of these children.


Amos Tramp painting a picture with shaving cream.
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My ladies Bible study is going quite well.  We will 
soon be finished with 2 Corinthians and moving on 

to 1-2 Samuel and 1-2 
Kings.  You can pray for me 
as I prepare for teaching 
the lessons in both Bible 
study and Bible Club.  It 
takes a lot of time to read 
and study.  In Bible club I 
also have to prepare the 
crafts and other things.  


On the left, Monte 
Holmquist drawing Balaam 
and his talking donkey.  On 
the right, making a 

snowman during playtime and then Tesa Holmquist 
making her picture.


On a personal note, I have finished taking the prednisone and hope my cough 
does not return.  I got my diabetic shoes and orthotics on the 18 and am now 
getting used to them.  They are built up under the arch of each foot – something I 
am not yet used to.  


My breathing tests are the 30th of March and the same day I will also see the lung 
doctor.  She is trying to decide what is causing the scarring on my lungs.  Pray for 
her to have wisdom.


My car is running again.  God has a way of keeping it going!  He takes wonderful care of me.  Pray for it 
to hang in there a long time yet (smile). 


I pray for my supporters, friends, and family so keep me posted on what you need 
me to pray about.  I had to begin a new prayer notebook.  They keep getting filled 
up.  It is great to be able to mark PTL (Praise the Lord) on the ones He has answered 
for us.


Addy Smith  working on her picture.


The Lord bless you and keep you and give you peace!


One of my favorite verses: “Even so, come, Lord Jesus.” – on the last page of your Bible.


With sincere thanks for your prayers and giving,


Ruth J. Haynie		 	 Emma Smith drawing donkey.
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